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Friday 7th February 2025 
 

Thursday 5th June- Year 6 End of SATs Treat Day 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for your prompt responses to the survey that we sent out last week, regarding the potential ‘Year 
6 End of SATs Treat Day’. We are pleased to announce that we received 100% votes to go ahead with this day. 
Therefore, we are writing to you with the finalised details of the trip.  
 
To celebrate the end of SATs, we have planned a fun filled day out. This will include travelling to Bradford by 
train for a Pizza Hut lunch followed by watching Mary Poppins at The Alhambra. We will set off from school in 
time for our lunch booking and aim to arrive back at school for 6pm- it is possible that it could be slightly later. 
We will communicate on the day when we are on our journey back to school. We will travel to Bradford by 
train but having taken into consideration the peak train return journey being considerably busier than usual 
and it being rush hour through the centre of Bradford, we have decided to get a coach back to school.  
 
Please let us know if there have been any recent changes to your child’s dietary requirements that we do not 
already know about. Meat at Pizza Hut is not halal so only pizzas suitable for vegetarians will be placed on the 
tables. Pepperoni pizza will be available, but this will be handed out separately.  
 
While we are at the theatre, we will use this opportunity to gain inspiration for our Year 6 Production. 
Beforehand, we will discuss what to look out for and take note of so that we can take on board any tips to 
make our performances the best they can be.  
 
In order for this treat to go ahead, we are asking for a payment of £30 per child in total, which will cover the 
theatre, train and lunch costs.  As mentioned, we do hope to be able to reduce this cost with some of the 
Grow a £1 earnings- this will give the children a sense of achievement that that they have been able to put 
towards this too. We have also received an extremely generous donation to school, which we are very grateful 
for, to support in paying for this trip to the theatre- a wonderful and valuable life experience.  
 
Because of the uncertainty in the final price, we will notify you nearer the time of the exact cost but wanted 
to give you advanced notice that the amount of £30 (or less) will be due by Friday 16th May. Consent for your 
child to attend this trip can be done via Microsoft Forms which we will send out with the next correspondence.  
 
We recognise that the next half term will be one filled with tremendous hard work and so we look forward to 
this treat day as something to set our sights on at the end of it all. It will be a wonderful day of making 
memories with your children as part of their final term at Wycliffe. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs R Brodrick and Mr R Brigstock  
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